
 

 

 

 OPEN 

HOUSE 

 2014 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 

We cordially invite you to the Open House 2014. It 

will be a time to share with your children and learn 

about their academic experiences at school. 

Besides, the students have prepared sports, 

drama, music, and recitation performances. 

 Time: 6:30 until 8:30 pm.   

Sincerely,                                   

                                         

 

                                                TISLS’ Community 

                      


